
The date: 3/4/2020 
The week number: 10 
The walk number: 1549 
The weather: 72 F; partly cloudy  
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Debbie Chaiboonma, Meagan Gourley 
 
The birds (25) 
 
1     Northern Mockingbird 
2     House Sparrow 
6     Mourning Dove 
2     House Finch 
3     Common Raven 
2     Anna’s Hummingbird 
6     Acorn Woodpecker 
4     American Crow 
6     Dark-eyed Junco 
3     Black Phoebe 
16   Yellow-rumped Warbler 
4     Lesser Goldfinch 
2     California Towhee 
4     Ruby-crowned Kinglet 
1     Band-tailed Pigeon 
4     Red-whiskered Bulbul 
5     Bushtit 
1     Orange-crowned Warbler 
1     Snowy Egret 
3     Mallard 
3     Townsend’s Warbler 
1     Red-tailed Hawk 
2     Bewick’s Wren 
1     Cooper’s Hawk 
2     Hummingbird, Selasphorus 
 
 
25 species is not bad, well above the median of 19 for week 10, but also well below the record 
high for the week of 32. The Snowy Egret was back for a second week in a row, so that was 
good. We had a good warbler turnout but we lamented not seeing the Cedar Waxwings, the 
Western Bluebirds, and the American Robin, all of which we saw the previous week. Could be a 
rainy week ahead, but let’s hope Wednesday is clear enough to walk. My trip next week has 
been been cancelled, so I expect to be on the walk on Wednesday. 
 
Alan, 3/6/20 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


